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Dear Mr. Lid:

I am the Chair of the Westwood Community Council, which represents the more then 140,000
stakeholders who live, work, own property, own a business, or participate in a substantial way in
a business, organization or educational institution located in the Westwood community (bounded
by Sunset Boulevard on the north, Santa Monica Boulevard on the south, the Beverly Hills City
border on the east, and the 405 freeway on the west).

I am writing to inform you that on Tuesday, Apri 13, 2010 our Council voted unanimously to pass
the following resolution on the subject of Cellular Telecommunication Towers:

“The Westwood Community Council respectfully recommends, with the City Attorney’s guidance
and consistent with his recommendations, that the City enact a comprehensive new ordinance
with clear and consistent standards and procedures regulating all wireless telecommunications
facilities in the City, authorizing regulation of aesthetics and providing protection to
communities, residential neighborhoods, as well as commercially zoned areas, to the full extent
of the law. The Westwood Community Council recommends further that a moratorium be
immediately imposed in the installation of any such wireless telecommunication facilities,
anywhere in the public right of way, until such time as the City enacts such a new ordinance.”

I respectfully request that you please forward this information of our Council's action on Cell
Towers to the members of the Public Works Committee, add kindly add this resolution to the
Council File on this subject, CF 09-2645.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

For the WESTWOOD COMMUNITY COUNCIL
 
STEVEN SANN 
NINETHIRTY at the W Los Angeles - Westwood | The Backyard at the W Los Angeles - Westwood | Tengu -
Westwood Village
stevesann2001@yahoo.com
Tengu - Westwood Village | 10853 Lindbrook Drive, Suite 100 | Los Angeles, CA  90024-3028
p:  310 209 0071 | f:  310 209 0051
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